
 



 

Developments 

As almost half our bookings are 
at St Brelade's Bay, we would 
like to store another chair there, 
but this would involve a larger 
shed.  We also thought it would 
be wonderful to have a changing 
room facility there and at the 
moment we are having  
exploratory talks with other 
charities with similar needs and 
the appropriate authorities to  
determine if this is feasible. 

Summer worker 

We are delighted that Alex will return to 
work with us again this year and her  
experience will be massively beneficial to 
all concerned.  She will be with us from 
mid-June to the end of August. 

Thank your all for your continuing support and telling your friends 
and family about our service and encouraging them to give it a try.  
Have a wonderful summer.   
The BeachAbility Committee 

Administrative Assistance 
With work and family commitments increasing, the Committee would like to 
add another member to share the administrative and public relations load.  So 
we are seeking someone with good computer skills to help us.  With Jersey's 
very large charity sector, this is never an easy task and we believe that the  
personal approach usually works best.  So if you know of anyone, possibly  
recently  retired,  who would like to become involved with a fun and very  
satisfying charity for a few hours a month,  please ask them to contact us by 
phone (07797 935088) or email (beachability@hotmail.co.uk) where we can 
have a chat about what is involved. 


